Van: Latham, James D [mailto:james.d.latham@lmco.com] 
Verzonden: maandag 28 juni 2010 22:09
Aan: Lange de Tim
CC: 'VIMAC (r.vellekoop@vimac.nl)'; Stoll, Susan S; Pierce, Dana B
Onderwerp: 
Secretary of the Standing Committee of Defense, 

Tweede Kamer der Staten Generaal 

Dear Mr. de Lange,

            I understand through our consultant in The Netherlands that the Standing Committee on Defense will visit the Farnborough Airshow.  On behalf of Tom Burbage, Executive Vice President and General Manager of the F-35 Program, I would like to extend an invitation for the committee to visit the Lockheed Martin chalet on Tuesday, July 20 from 1400 to 1500.  If this time is not convenient we can adjust but this is the best opportunity for Tom Burbage to meet with the committee.

            Please contact me or Susan Stoll to confirm the time and the names of the committee members that will participate.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jim Latham 
Director, International Business Development 
Lockheed Martin Aeronautics Company 
Office: (817) 777-4700 
Fax: (817) 763-3809 
Cell: (817) 368-2884 
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